
Liberty Middle School wanted to honor its teachers in a creative way that was easy to manage on a

daily basis.   So they took a mobile cart with wheels, equipped it with sweet treats including cookies,

candy, and drinks, and put two supporters behind the handle to push it through hallways and

corridors all over campus.   Thus, the Teacher Appreciation Cart was born!  This video tells the tale

of this wonder on wheels that shares kindness, compassion, and a caring spirit with teachers

through lighthearted and sweet treats of all kinds.   Join Instructional Coaches Shawna Smith and

Dr. Jennifer Poyner as they traverse the halls of learning with sweet treats for teachers and a lesson

for students: it's always important to appreciate your teachers.   There's even a call to action for

anyone wanting to donate to the cart!  We shared this video on our YouTube and social media

channels prior to Winter Break. To date, it has garnered over 7,620 views, 200 reactions, 34

comments, and 9 shares.   Goals for this story included sharing the excitement created when

something so simple is hand delivered to someone. We also wanted our community to know we

appreciate our teachers in many different ways including with candy and chocolate! After all,

sometimes it truly is amazing what a little cookie treat or candy bar snack can do!


